
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: New SPU Students 
 

From: Mark Reid, Director of Safety and Security 

Re: Online Training - Preventing Gender Based Violence at SPU 
 

 
 

The Office of Safety and Security would like to encourage all new students to review an 

online presentation that addresses basic issues regarding gender based violence and related 

SPU policies. This online training discusses the following topics: 

 
  Laws Related to Gender Based Violence 

  Aspects of Heathy Relationships 

  The Dynamics and Definitions of Sexual Assault, Stalking, Dating Violence, and 

Domestic Violence 

  Risk Reduction Strategies and Bystander Intervention 

  Procedures and Resources for Victims 

  SPU Policies 

 
This training is available to all students and employees through Canvas and can be 

accessed by copying and pasting the web address https://canvas.spu.edu/enroll/FX3HKK 

into your browser, and enrolling in the course. You may view the training at your own 

speed and may review the training as many times as you wish. 

 
If you have any questions or feedback about this online presentation, please feel free to 

contact Cheryl Michaels, Associate Director of Safety and Security and Deputy Title IX 

Coordinator for Students, at michac@spu.edu. 
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